
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Patient  
 
PREFERRED METHOD OF CONTACT 
 
All organisations that provide NHS services, or publicly funded adult social care 
must have fully implemented and conformed to the Accessible Information 
Standard (1605) by 31st July 2016. This means we would like to record your 
preferred method of contact so that you can receive your health information in 
a format you can understand. 
 
For most of us our preferred method of contact is our home number or mobile 
number but for example, if you suffer from hard of hearing or blindness that 
may not be suitable for you. If you or someone you are caring for wishes us to 
contact you in another way, please do let us know by informing either 
reception or the Practice Manager at your surgery.   We will then record your 
needs by highlighting it on your medical records. 
 

 

Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Date of Birth:  ______________________________________________ 
 
Home Address:   ____________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
 
My preferred method of contact is: 
 
_________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 


